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PLEASE protect our public spaces. Our beautiful state and its public spaces should 

be enjoyed by all Oregonians. Allowing the destruction of these areas is 

unacceptable and is NOT an answer to the complex problem of homelessness. We 

must not enable the destruction of our public areas in the name of compassion. This 

is not a solution and will only contribute to the worsening problem. Vote NO!  


